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Correction to my previous comment: The San Pedro River is not a free flowing river. It has been
dammed several times in the past and several of the dams are still existing. 

None of the sites chosen for air modeling were in the middle of a valley and were not in the San
Pedro Valley. How can accurate modeling be accomplished from Hwy 77 and N River Rd in
Tucson as well as Hwy 19? 

How does this make for accurate modeling when Apache Nitrogen is ~ 5 miles away and its
currently a Superfund site? 

What type of permit does Apache Nitrogen have? 

How is any of this accurate modeling given no relevant correlation to the proposed site?


